Date: 6.27.2023

To: State Agencies
From: State Procurement Office
Re: Set Aside Mandatory Contract for Printing Supplies

In an effort to support and promote the valuable work the Set-Aside community provides to the state of
Arizona, the Set-Aside committee is excited to inform all State Agencies that the Set Aside Contract stated
below is the Mandatory Contract for Printer Supplies. This contract shall be the primary contract used by
State agencies for the purchase of these products. This contract currently employs 22 individuals with
disabilities. Thank you all for your support.

Contract Supplier Description Phone No. Email
Number
CTR047046 | Quality Office Supplies 928.527.3223 | dougarnett@qualityconnections.org
Connections | Including Printer
Supplies

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact E. Yanneth Montes, State Procurement Manager and
Set Aside Program Chair at (602) 542-7165 or Yanneth.montes@azdoa.gov.



